
 
 
From: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 10:12 AM 
To: aylin_yengin@hotmail.com 
Cc: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Maxxi 
 
Dear Ms Yengin, 
 
Please see below some additional supporting evidence in relation to the review. 
 
I note that you have not responded to say that you will be attending the hearing. Can you please do 
so or send through the details of who is representing you at the hearing on 4th April at 19:00 pm on 
Teams. 
 
Regards 
Daliah Barrett 
Licensing Team Leader 
 
From: Cllr Luke Cawley-Harrison <  
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 9:40 AM 
To: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Maxxi 

 
Hi Councillor Cawley-Harrison,  
 
Hope you’re well.  
 
I have tonight made a police complaint for ASB as two cars are outside Maxxi Food and 
Wine and there are males inhaling balloons inside and outside the vehicle directly in front of 
the shop - with a member of staff chatting away merrily to them.  
 
He is the person pictured here.  
 
Police have been notified on reference CAD 7613 23MAR23 
 
Whilst they are not shouting or playing loud music, it is their loitering presence that is 
intimidating and unpleasant - hearing nothing but balloon inhaling and the sound of 
canisters dropping, as well as the constant horn honking of their passing friends in cars. 
They have been outside for over nearly 2 hours. 
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This is not professional, considerate behaviour of their staff not to move these people on.  
 
------- 
 
Thanks, 



 

Luke Cawley-Harrison 

  

Councillor Crouch End Ward 

Leader of the Liberal Democrat Group 

Haringey Council 
River Park House, 225 High Road, London, N22 8HQ 
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